From: Rice, Dylan 
Sent: Tuesday, November 10, 2015 8:56 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Ethics Request: Invitation to Uptown Gala tomorrow (Thu 11/5)

Hi Steve,

This email is to confirm that I attended the Uptown United benefit last Thursday evening (11-5-15) at the Aragon Ballroom on behalf of DCASE and Commissioner Boone. I was invited by Sara Dinges, President & CEO of Uptown United. As a part of the invitation, I was served complimentary food and beverage provided by several Uptown restaurants. I listened to (great) live music by jazz artist Paul Marinaro and his trio.

Warm regards,

Dylan 

Dylan Rice

Director of Creative Industries - Music

City of Chicago

Department of Cultural Affairs & Special Events

